Congratulations are in order for the Mt. SAC Chamber Singers, led by
director Bruce Rogers for their exceptional performance in the
prestigious Gallus International Choir Competition in Malibor, Slovenia
last Saturday.

The Mt. SAC Chamber Singers were the only choir chosen from the
United States as well as the only 2-year choir competing; all other
groups consisted of University students or professional groups.

Out of this incredibly seasoned and talented international line up of

choirs, the Mt. SAC Chamber Singers were one of the five finalists!
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The Chamber Singers completed the tour with performances
in Vienna, Austria and Bratislava, Slovakia.



